
 
 

 

22/10/2021 

 

Message from Mr Din 

Next week is half term-a well-deserved break for our pupils and staff, who have been 

working incredibly hard. Once again, I’d like to thank you, our parents and carers, for 

your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extended Holidays 
In line with Government requirements and Birmingham City Council policies, we are unable 

to authorise absence unless it falls within the exceptional circumstance criteria. An 

example of which would be an immediate family member falling ill and the tickets being 

booked that day, for an immediate departure. 
 

Prosecution of parents/carers, Education Act 1996 Section 444 
 
 

      Dinner Money  

Dinner money for next half term: from 1st November to 17th December is £63.00.  Please 

pay on a Monday as this allows us to balance the budget. If you want to change your child’s 

meal arrangement, please complete a meal change form from the school office.  Any 

changes to meal arrangements without completing a form will need to paid for!  

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

Please scan the QR code below or search our twitter name to take a look at our school 

Twitter page! 

 

        @CanterburyCross 
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Dates for your Diary 

22/10/2021  School closes for half term 

01/11/2021 School re-opens  

02/11/2021 Year 5 Viking workshop (in school) 

10/11/2021 Year 1 Ministry chocolate workshop (in school) 

16/11/2021 Year 2 Traditional tales’ workshop (in school) 

07/12/2021 Reception Fairy tales’ workshop (in school) 

17/12/2021 School closes for winter break 

04/01/2022 Teacher training day 

05/01/2022 School re-opens  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Uniform  

Please make sure children are in correct uniform and wearing suitable black footwear. If 

children are wearing lace up shoes, please ensure they know how to tie laces. 

PE Kit 

 Tracksuits, leggings or shorts (only in summer months) 

 Plain t-shirt 

 Trainers or pumps (please make sure child can tie shoe laces if shoes have laces) 

 White head scarves will still need to be worn on PE days. 

 Their usual school jumpers to be worn over the top of t-shirts (this will be removed 

during PE, please do not wear non-school jumpers or hoodies for PE) 

 

  

 

Absences  

Please call the school by 9:30am if your child is absent from school. 

0121 464 5321 

 

 

 


